
From: Ministerials <ministerials@nzte.govt.nz> 
Date: Thursday, 11 June 2020 at 16:05 
To: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org> 
Subject: Open Ocean Finfish Aquaculture Report published 
  
Dear Wendy 
  
Subsequent to my email of 28 May, in which NZTE said the report you requested under the Official 
Information Act, A business case for Open Ocean Finfish Aquaculture, would soon be publicly 
available, I am emailing to inform you that the report has today been published on NZTE’s website 
and is now available to be downloaded.  
  
You can find it at: https://www.nzte.govt.nz/blog/a-business-case-for-open-ocean-finfish-
aquaculture 
  
You can expect a response to part 2 of your request (salmon farming reports for the last 10 years) no 
later than 18 June 2020, as we finish checking archival records for completeness.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Chloe 
  
 


